
 
 
 
 

CUPE 1623 General Membership Election  
 

January 15th, 2025 
 
 

All members that are in good standing should be receiving an email from 
vote@simplyvoting.com . (Please check your junk mail folder) To vote you simply 
have to click on the hyperlink and it will take you to the page with the information 
on you can vote for.  
 
If you are a service member you will be voting for a chief steward and 3 (THREE) 
members at large for health and safety. You can ONLY select up to 3 members.  
 
If you did not receive an email and are a member in good standing can you please 
let the union know by either emailing recording@local1623.ca or texting 705-618-
6818. Please identify yourself if you are going to text.  
 
If you have difficulty voting the office will be open on January 15th from 9:00 a.m. 
– 4:00 p.m. for any members to come in and use our computer to access your link to 
cast your vote.  
 
Should you have any other questions or concerns feel free to reach out to any 
executive member who will help address your concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Your Local Executive  
 
Office Address: 885 Regent Street Suite 3-11A    
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